DELRAN TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

52 Hartford Rd., Delran NJ, 08075

"dedicated to nurturing a supportive, student-centered environment where all people are treated with dignity and respect"

November 4, 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I am writing to advise that an individual tested positive for COVID-19 at Delran High School and Delran Intermediate School. Through the contact tracing process, all impacted individuals are being advised through the administration, nursing staff or the Burlington County Department of Health if they are required to quarantine.

As it pertains to Delran High School, I continue to examine the matter of COVID-19 cases and will continue to do so through the week and upcoming weekend. I will advise further regarding any other implications but am encouraged that our next scheduled on site instructional day is not until November 9, 2020.

In the meantime, I'd ask that you remain vigilant at practicing social distancing, hand washing, gathering indoors and any other behaviors that may increase risk of further transmission of the COVID-19.

Sincerely,

Brian Brotschul, Ed. D. Superintendent of Schools